
STATE  OF VERMONT

WATER RESOURCES BOARD
MONTPELIER.“ERMONT  06602

,801,  128-*87a

August 13, 1990

Langrock, Sperry, Parker &,Wool
Attorneys at Lawn
ATTN: Mr. Liam L. Murphy
P.O. Box 721
Burlington, VT 05402

Re: Appeal of Central Vermont Railway 90-03

Dear Mr. Murphy:

This wil acknowledge receipt of your letter of August 9,
1990, on behalf of Central Vermont Railway withdrawing~their
appeal of an order dated March 31, 1990, issued by the
Department of Environmental Conservation.

Sincerely,

I
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,

William A. Barrett
Executive Officer
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